



Rev. Prof.
Mirosław Kalinowski
Rector of KUL
Lublin
Al. Racławickie 14,
20-950
POLAND

1692-2/2023 Budapest, 11<sup>th</sup> of October 2023

Dear Rev. Prof. Rector Kalinowski,

I am delighted to learn that this year, at the opening of the 2023/2024 academic year, Rabbi Professor Abraham Skorka will receive the Dr. Honoris Causa of the Catholic University of John Paul II. Congratulations to the University and I wish you all a blessed new academic year! In my prayers, I join the Holy Mass, which will be celebrated by Archbishop Józef Kupny.

I extend my heartfelt congratulations to Rabbi Prof. Abraham Skorka, whose award is a solemn affirmation of the bond of love between the elder and the younger sibling. May the Almighty grant that, recognizing the shared spiritual and intellectual heritage in each other's faces, we can look up together to the One from whom the entire universe originates, as our Creator, and who, through the mysterious paths of concrete historical revelation, desired to speak to us, humans.

With sincere appreciation and friendship,

Card. Péter Erdő

+ Card. Peter Enla

Archbishop of Esztergom-Budapest

Primate of Hungary